
HALLOWEEN COSTUME GUIDELINES 
 

To ensure that all students are dressed appropriately,  

the District has established the following guidelines. 

 

                                                       
 

 

Please share this with your student 
 

 Costumes may not be demeaning to any ethnic group, race, religion, nationality, 

disability, gender (boys as girls and vice versa), or individual (staff or student) at the 

school. 
 

 Costumes may not cause a significant disruption or distraction to the school program, 

i.e. no revealing costumes (French maids, nightwear, bathing suits, etc.). 
 

 No props or equipment that is unsafe nor any weapons, even replica weapons, are to 

be brought to school. 
 

 No costumes are allowed that completely hide the identity of the student, i.e. gorilla 

suits, a ghost outfit (like the one above), etc. 
 

 No costumes are allowed that would impair a student’s vision or movement (ability to 

climb stairs or evacuate in cases of emergency). 
 

 Masks are not allowed.  Some face paint to accompany the rest of the costume is 

allowed. 
 

 All provisions regarding obscene materials or prohibited substances remain in effect. 

 

 School administration reserves the right to enforce additional restrictions if/when 

necessary. 

 
*www.halecharteracademy.com 

Oct. 2017 

Haunted Hallway 
Sponsored by: VAPA 

(No Costumes): October 24
th

, Tuesday.  

2:00-3:30pm; M-Bldg 

Dress Up Day: October 31
st
, Tuesday 

 

Hale-O-Ween Bash 
1:30-3:00pm; MPR 
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